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MEMORANDUM 
 

TO:  Pittsfield Charter Township Board of Trustees 
 
THROUGH:  Mandy Grewal, Supervisor 
 
FROM:  Philip Biscorner, Director of Parks and Recreation 
 
DATE:  December 9, 2020 
 
SUBJECT: Park Commission Liaison Report 

 
 

With regard to the Park Commission meeting held on November 10, 2020: 
 

• The second round of treatment for the invasive species plan has been completed, the 
remaining work will be completed next spring.   
 

• The Lillie Park Trail project will be substantially complete on November 13, 2020. 
 

• The Park Commission unanimously voted in support of the 2021 Park Millage Budget. 
 

• In regards to the Enhancing Food Supply & Access article in the Pittsfield Post, The 
Commission voiced their concern of using existing park space to meet the needs of 
this initiative without any discussion with the Park Commission. The Commission 
asked Director Biscorner to get clarification and further information regarding this 
initiative.   
 

• Regarding the Waters/Oak Valley parcel, the Commission Chair (Theresa Tupacz) 
noticed on the Nextdoor App that individuals noticed stakes on the property and was 
wondering what is going on with the property. The Chair also was checking to see if 
the parcel could be changed on the website as it states it is still a park. The 
Commission requested Director Biscorner to look into the property as well as how it is 
represented on the website.   
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